
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thurnham Parish Council 

Donations and Grants Policy 
  
 
The Parish Council will only consider requests for financial donations as if it meets the following agreed 
criteria: 

• The applicant should reside or work within the Parish of Thurnham. 
 

OR 
 

• The project must have a benefit to the Parish or Parishioners of Thurnham. 
 

Each application should be made on the formal application form which is available from the Parish Clerk. 

 

Each application will be considered on its own merits, and any decision made is at the discretion of the 
Parish Council. 

 

NB: Meeting the above criteria does not bind the Parish Council to giving financial assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THURNHAM PARISH COUNCIL 
Parish Clerk:  Mrs Sherrie Babington 

4 Birkhall Close, Walderslade, Chatham,  
Kent, ME5 7QD 

Telephone and Fax: 01634 867173 
Email: thurnhamparishcouncil@sherriebabington.co.uk 

 


